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Dear Parents/Whanau,

The Year 2 team has planned a trip to the Hamilton Zoo on Wednesday the 19th of

May 2021.

We will have a lesson at the Education Centre, attend a Keeper’s Talk and view the animals.

This is always a very exciting trip which provides opportunities for the children to see the

animals in their habitats and support their in class learning. There will be many

opportunities for the children to share their ideas and ask questions.

We will be travelling to the zoo by bus and there is no charge for this trip.

Please return the attached permission slip to your child’s teacher as soon as possible.

Thank you for your support.

Jo, Vicki, Karen, Tash, Marnie & Catherine

Year 2 Teaching Team

I give permission for my child ______________________________, Room ________

to visit The Hamilton Zoo on Wednesday the 19th May 2021.

Parent/Caregiver  Name ______________________________

Parent/Caregiver  Daytime Contact Phone Number _________________________


